Bylaw Amendment Statement for consideration during February 20, 2015 Board Meeting held at the Millennium Alaska Hotel

The board of directors will consider amendments to the Bylaws to address governance matters and clarify the duties, roles and responsibilities of the directors and officers.  Members interested in this topic are invited to attend the board meeting.
